
Office of Councilmember Stephen C. Padilla

District 3

MEMO
April 30, 2021

TO: Kerry Bigelow, City Clerk

CC: Sheree Kansas, Deputy City Clerk II

VIA: Tony Cruz, Senior Council Aide

FROM: Councilmember Steve Padilla

RE: Boards and Commissions Appointments

Councilmember Padilla would like to recommend Paul Becotte for appointment to the Measure
A Citizens’ Oversight Committee. Mr. Becotte will replace Heather Rubio.

Please place this item on the May 11, 2021 Council agenda for ratification and schedule the oaths
of office for the following Council meeting.

Thank you.


